
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 8/25/2020 6:00:00 AM

First name: Kevin

Last name: Bussert

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold Project presents Idaho, particularly rural Idaho, with a huge

economic and environmental opportunity. I am writing to encourage you to permit the project as quickly as

possible.

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project site has

been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever want to reclaim this

brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the environment through mining. I

believe alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. Forest Service is the best chance to help the repair the historic

Stibnite Mining District.

 

Reviewing Midas Gold's plans and visiting the site, and meeting the people, it is clear to me the company really

believes in taking care of the environment and keeping the community safe. I urge you to permit the Stibnite Gold

Project as outlined under Alternative 2 and keep this project moving forward.


